
Greetings, 

 

  I am writing to you to express how damaging it would be if a Constitutional Convention were 

held. There would be nothing to stop special interests from all sides, from throwing out the 

Constitution all together and coming up with a new document.  

  The US Constitution is vital for us to stay a free people. The Constitution can be amended to 

solve an issue, but a Convention, would only open the flood gates to the loss of our Republic.  

  Vote NO to a Constitutional Convention!!! 

 

Thank You, 

Erik Ernst 
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